  The Town of Preston met on Monday, October 7, 2019 at the town hall.
  The meeting was called to order at 3:00 PM by Darrel.  Certification of Open Meeting Law Requirements was met.  Roll call was held with Ron, Philip and Darrel present.  
  The purpose of the meeting was to review architect plans for the new East end building.
[bookmark: _GoBack]  There were changes to building. Location and the size of some of the rooms.
   Next meeting to review changes is scheduled for October 28, 2019 at 3:30 PM.
   Motion by Ron, second by Philip to adjourn at 4:56 PM.  Motion carried.
